
June 22nd, 2022

New York, USA

Greetings to the League of Young Communists

The Progressive Center for a Pan-American Project would like to extend un gran abrazo to the

League of Young Communists in your 2nd Congress. We hope to see much development and

growth come out of this moment, leading you forward to guide the working-class youth of the

USA.

The youth of the USA find themselves in precarious times, amidst a recession, high inflation,

stagnation of employment, and high tuition rates keeping them from reaching higher education.

It is true that now more than ever, the youth of the USA, especially Latino youth, need to take

matters into their own hands to forage a better future for the next generation of youngsters.

PCPAP stands united in your struggle to build a better world, one free of xenophobia, racism,

and intervention from other countries, such as the case of the imperialist U.S. to Latin America.

We want to see a world where the youth actually enjoy their youth and dream of their endless

possibilities instead of being plagued by housing and job insecurity as they do now.

We hope your discussions prove fruitful and help your organization strengthen its goals. We

send you our fraternal greetings.
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